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Having worked as an analyst for the Oregon PUC regulating water companies, I can’t 

imagine a more short sighted and dangerous bill as this proposal.  

 

There were many times in my tenure at the OPUC  that water companies were able 

to continue to serve homes solely due to their ability to transfer water rights.  

 

 This will damage all Oregonians—not just only water companies currently serving 

folks, but municipalities, ranchers and folks everywhere. This is an overreach of 

government of the very worst kind. I’ve seen a lot of bad bills proposed but this has to 

be one of the very worst.  

 

This bill could destroy Oregon. I urge you to vote this down! 
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Crabtree, Oregon 

Maliab@msn.com 


